B‘irches First School

Believe, Grow, Succeed ...
...to be the best ‘me’ | can be.

@

Codsall 18" June 2024

Dear Parents

After the amazing success of Birches Got Talent 2023, the School Council have asked if this can
be repeated this year! -

We already know that Birches is full of talent and so this is a fantastic opportunity for the
children to share and celebrate their creative performances - telling jokes, magic tricks, dance,
singing, saying a poem, juggling, playing an instrument, create an animation etc. Everything is
welcome!

The children are welcome to audition on the following dates....
Y4- Tuesday 25™ June

Y3- Thursday 27 June

Y2- Friday 28™ June

Y1/YR- Tuesday 2™ July

‘Auditions will be held on the above dates for classes at lunchtime. If children need to bring in
any props please do so in a named bag on the allocated day for their class. There is no
obligation to participate, only if a child wishes to perform shall they audition.

The children will participate in their auditions on the above dates and 3 children/acts from each
year group will be selected to go through to the final! Please note each audition must not be
longer than 2 minutes.

This year for the children who are chosen for the final, we are hoping to invite their parents into
school-details to follow closer to the time. The final will be presented to the whole school where
a democratic vote will take place to crown Birches has Talent Winner 2024!

Please, if there are any questions do get in touch and I will be happy to help.

We are so excited and looking forward to watching the fantastic talent that Birches has to offer!
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